-----Original Message-----
From: cogoffice@canberrabirds.org.au <cogoffice@canberrabirds.org.au>
Sent: Monday, 7 December 2020 8:34 AM
To: Mick Brice <brice64m@bigblue.net.au>
Subject: Re: Assistance to land care regarding birds

On 05-12-2020 16:45, Mick Brice wrote:
Steve, I am the convener of the Lions Croke Place Land Care Group 
which is under the umbrella of the Ginninderra Catchment Group.

We plan to plant shrubs around the new stormwater settlement ponds 
with a view to making the place more attractive to birds and people.

I would like to meet with someone to discuss an initial bird census, 
the building and positioning of bird boxes, and ongoing linkage 
between the land care group and COG. We are ready to start straight 
away.

Can anyone help please?

Regards

Mick Brice

0408 424 204

